10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWIA 2AA
7 April, 1989.

From the Private Secretary

GLOBAL CLIMATE SEMINAR

Thank you for your letter of 7 April with the draft
annotated agenda. I am afraid this was not what we had in
mind. Of course, the participants need a slightly expanded
programme on the basis you have provided, but they also need
a short note to help focus their thoughts before they
arrive. I should have thought the best approach would be to
get from the speakers, by telephone if needs be, a summary
of the points they will be making in their opening. That in
essence was the basis of the rather good Home Office note
which was circulated in advance of the Prime Minister's
Seminar on Broadcasting eighteen months ago. I enclose a
copy so that you can see what I mean.

I will need to put a note in the Prime Minister's box
for her approval on Tuesday night. Could you let me have a
draft by Tuesday evening, 1l April, please.

Dominic Morris

Miss Kate Bush,
Department of the Environment.







